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August is here and fall is just around the corner



Your President, along with a friend, got side by side garden plots (next to the golf course) 
making for a nice 20ftX20ft plot. I installed a galvanizing steel planter box today with drip 
irrigation. Three more boxes to go.

Last month some board members got together for a meeting to discuss our current club status 
and what was happening with clubhouse closures.

At the time of the meeting no further change was taking place regarding the clubhouse closures.
Our village will continue to observe safety guidelines and the clubhouses will remain closed for 
the time being.

I called the recreation department and was advised they are working on rolling over any 2020 
unused funds for the use of clubhouses for our monthly meetings. The same will apply towards 
our deposit for our Christmas party.

I called last year’s entertainer and he will apply our deposit for this year towards next year’s 
Christmas party. I also called the caterer and let her know this year’s Christmas party will most 
likely not take place.

During the meeting Rich Smith indicated it would be a nice gesture if we rolled over our member
dues into next year (2021). Everyone in attendance agreed, which seems appropriate, 
considering we were not able to fully enjoy our club membership. 

As I receive more information regarding the direction the village will take regarding the 
coronavirus I will pass it on in our monthly newsletter or an Eblast.

Mark Tate
RV Wheeler President 


